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UPPER DARBY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Due to the special circumstances surrounding the current COVID-19 crisis, the Board of School 
Directors (the “Board”) of the Upper Darby School District (the “District”) gives notice that the 
below Special Board Meeting shall be held virtually and shall use the procedures set forth herein 

and listed on the District’s publicly accessible website (http://www.upperdarbysd.com).   

Specifically, the Board gives notice that it will convene a Special Board Meeting, on Tuesday, 
August 4, 2020 at 6:00PM.  Public attendance shall be limited to remote viewing by means of the 

District’s YouTube Channel, found at https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCks7kcuopoCEA-
fbmLWy2kw.  Public participation by residents and taxpayers of the District will occur by email 
and through phone messages, each of which may be submitted before the Board takes action on 

the relevant Board Reports (i.e. Curriculum and Instruction, Personnel, etc.).  General public 
comments must be submitted to the Board by 6:00PM.  The public should direct all emailed 

comments to boardmeetingcomments@upperdarbysd.org. Phoned comments may be left, subject 
to the normal 3-minute limit, at 610-789-7200, ext. 2000 and will be transcribed.  Both emailed 
and phoned comments must include the commenter’s name and address, and will be provided to 

Board members in writing for consideration. Virtual meeting attendance information is also 
listed on the District’s website, and recordings of the meetings will also be posted there for 

review by those unable to participate using the above procedures. 

The purpose of the Special Board Meeting will be to consider the District’s Reopening of 
Schools Plan and any other matters that may properly be brought before it.  This notice is posted 

pursuant to the applicable provisions of the Sunshine Act, 65 Pa.C.S. § 701, et seq. 

 

       Craig J. Rogers, Board Secretary 

 


